
ETHIOPIAN MEDICAL ASSOCIATION PAY COURTESY CALL ON DEAN SCHOOL OF MEDICINE 
 
 
Four executive members of the Ethiopian Medical Association recently paid a 
courtesy call on the dean of the Medical School.  The team was in the 
country on invitation of the Kenya Medical Associational and was 
accompanied by the chairman of KMA, Dr. Elly Nyaim.  The tem was received 
by the acting dean Professor Stephen Ogendo. 
 
The purpose of the courtesy call was twofold, namely to find out more on 
the relationships of medical school and the professional associations in 
Kenya and how they in Ethiopia may learn from our relationship.   Secondly 
they expressed a wish to fine avenues for future collaboration with our 
medical school. 
 
The School assured them that we have caudal relationships with the KMA and 
regular consultations take place between us.  The School is also willing to 
be involved in any collaboration with the Ethiopian Medical Association. 
 
The team consisted of Dr. Yodit Tequabo and Dr. Tedros Tsegaye from the 
executive committee of the Association.  Dr. Yeneneh Getachew, coordinator 
of research and continuing professional development unit and finally Dr. 
Adiy Hiruye the Executive Director of the Association. 
 


